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Sh. B.P. Rao, CMD BHEL, administering the pledge to
employees during the Vigilance Awareness Week

The Vigilance Awareness Week in BHEL was inaugurated by Sh. B.P. Rao, Chairman
and Managing Director, BHEL, who administered the pledge to the company's
employees. The messages of the Honourable President of India, Vice President of
India, Prime Minister, Leader of the Opposition and Central vigilance Commissioners
were also read out on the occasion.
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